New auxiliary aids chaplain for retarded

On January 22, the first meeting of the Ladies Auxiliary for Exceptional People

was held in the home of Mrs. Ernest Berez. Rabbi Leib Heber, Jewish Chaplain at a number of state institutions for the re-



for the retarded and Rabbi Heber mentally ill, helped establish the auxiliary and reported the needs that this organization can hopefully fulfill.

The next meeting will be held in the evening sometime in March. If interested in membership, contact Rabbi Heber, 421-1757, Mrs. Sherwin Baseman, 521-2896, or Mrs. Berez, 521-8852. Representatives from some sister hoods and organizations were present.